
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/10/2014 8:32:12 AM

To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E announcing award for iRedacte I info today

Denise - I found out about it late last night but had no details. I agree that you guys 
should have been given a heads up.

From: Tyrrell, Denise [mailto:denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 8:21 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K ______
Subject: Fwd: PG&E announcing award for L^L^tJinfo today

ted

I feel like I should have known about this before today. Was SED staff in the loop?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message---------
From: "Prosper, Terrie D."
Date:04/10/2014 7:03 AM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Peevey, Michael R." ,"Clanon, Paul" /'Tyrrell, Denise" /'Malashenko, Elizaveta I." 
Cc: "Brown, Carol A."
Subject: PG&E announcing award for 1 Redact f info today

Fyi:

MEDIA ADVISORY

PG&E TO ANNOUNCE REWARD FOR INFORMATION IN CONNECTION WITH Redacted 
I Redacted WATTACK LAST APRIL

SB GT&S 0084691

mailto:denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov


WHAT _______
April 16 marks the one-year anniversary of the attack on Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E)[Redacte I

. The company will announce a reward for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of an individual(s) in connection with the incident. PG&E has been working aggressively 
to protect critical electric grid infrastructure and is investing approximately $100 million over the next three years 
on substation security atits highest priority facilities.

Redacted

Representatives from the Edison Electric Institute (EEI), the association that represents the U.S. utility industry, 
will also be on hand to explain the extensive measures the industry is taking to work with policy makers and 
enhance security.

WHO

Representatives from PG&E and EEI

Gregg Lender, vice president, Electric Transmission Operations, PG&E

Jim Fama, vice president, Energy Delivery, PG&E

WHEN

April 10, 2014, 10 a.m.

WHERE

PG&E Headquarters, 245 Market Street, San Francisco. Please enter building at courtyard located near 77 Beale 
Street. There, members of PG&E’s Corporate Relations team will escort reporters into room.

VISUAL
• Images of security improvements undertaken at facilities
• Interviews with industry experts

WHY
PG&E has been assisting with the FBI’s investigation on an ongoing basis and a reward is being offered to help 
bring the perpetrators) to justice.

CONTACT
PG&E Corporate Relations (415) 973-5930<tel:(415)%20973-5930>

SB GT&S 0084692


